A\ IMPORTANT NOTICE:
NEW APPOINTMENT LINK FOR ERPM PARTS B & C APPLICATIONS

THE NEW APPOINTMENT SYSTEM HAS BEEN INTRODUCED LINKED WITH THE PREVAILING APPOINTMENT SCHEDULE.
« IF YOU HAVE ALREADY TAKEN THE APPOINTMENT AND RECEIVED THE GOOGLE INVITATION IN THE PROPER WAY,

YOU DON’T NEED TO BOOK THE APPOINTMENT AGAIN.

« TAKING TWO OR MORE TIME SLOTS BY A SINGLE APPLICANT IS PROHIBITED.

« PLEASE NOTE THAT APPLICATIONS FOR ERPM PARTS B AND C WILL BE ACCEPTED BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.

« UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES WILL APPLICATIONS BE ACCEPTED FROM THOSE COMING WITHOUT A PRIOR
APPOINTMENT.

« YOU WILL BE ABLE TO SUBMIT YOUR APPLICATION AT THE TIME YOU HAVE SELECTED. PLEASE PROVIDE A PRINTED
COPY OF YOUR GOOGLE CALENDAR INVITATION FOR FURTHER VERIFICATION.

« YOU MUST BE PRESENT AT THE SLMC OFFICE 5 MINUTES PRIOR TO THE APPOINTMENT TIME YOU HAVE OBTAINED.

« APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED FROM JULY 22, 2024 UNTIL AUGUST 2, 2024.

BOOK YOUR NEW APPOINTMENT > CLICK HERE

SRI LANKA MEDICAL COUNCIL


https://cal.com/erpm-part-b-c-examination-q3h2an/erpm-parts-b-c-august-september-2024-examination?month=2024-07&date=2024-07-22



